
As a representative of the Emerald Coast Business Women, I am excited to announce that we will be 
holding our 22nd annual “Death by Chocolate” benefit on Tuesday, March 7, 2023 at Edgewater Beach 
& Golf Resort Conference Center.  Our goal is to raise money to help meet the educational needs of 
women in Bay County by offering our ticket holders what everyone loves – dessert.

In order for this event to be a success, we are going to need the assistance of area businesses like 
yours.  We would like to ask for your help in the form of a silent auction item.  Any merchandise or gift 
certificate that you would be willing to donate would be of great benefit to us.  After all the more 
money that we raise, the more we can give.  In return for the donation, we will display your business’s 
name beside your item, list you on the program and include you in other forms of promotion. The item 
you donate valued at $100 or greater will entitle you to one free ticket to the event.  

We hope you will help us support continuing education for women on the Emerald Coast.  Thank you in 
advance for your help in making our “Death by Chocolate” event a success.  Should you have any 
questions or to let us know when we can pick up your item, please call or email us.

Sincerely,

Kim Nix
Silent Auction Chair
(850)867-9342 
nixkd@bay.k12.fl.us

ECBWA Inc.
653 W. 23rd Street 
Box 209
Panama City, FL 32405




